Please pray for our Dead whose Anniversaries occur about this time:

Florence Willis, Doris Hunt, Liam O’Flynn, Joan Baker, Mary Mechan, Marie Moreline, 

Vincent More, Mary Gray, Felice Cassettari, Emile Debrie, Margaret Brockbank,

 Denis Wijeyeratnam, Doris Davids, Thomas Mallon, Ernest Smith,

Marie Edwards, Mary Taylor and Esther Hall.

Please pray for all who are sick in our hospital, our nursing homes and at home. For those who are anxious, bereaved or struggling in the Faith. May they experience the healing hands of Jesus through our prayerful actions and visitations. Especially we pray for:
John Abbott, Margaret Alake, Isla Caton, Maddison Clarke, Bob Cole, Dyllis Dangerfield,
 Jose De Abreu, Fr John Duckett, Joanne Fitzsimmons, Veronica Flood, Marie Gahagan, 
Margaret Harvey, Ben Holmes, Evelyn Hughes, Fatima Hussein, Hannah Jermain, Benjamin Joseph, Paula Lam, Mrs D Langan, Patricia Medlin, Ann Montgomery,
 Teishan Mulholland, Fr Martin Nott, Brendan O’Connor, Chioma Onwumere, 
Bernadette O’Sullivan, Fr Eamonn Power, Anna Maria Sposito, Chris Surtees,
 Fr John Taylor, Andrew Todd, Danny Toye, Eileen Terrell, 

Betty Walsh, Trudy Wijeyeratnam and Nan Yan Wu.
CD backing music at Mass

The parish has invested in a new portable sound system for the choir loft which will be used to support and enhance the singing and liturgical music at Mass and other such occasions. We are now looking for volunteers to go on a rota to operate the system at all Masses. This will involve one person per Mass sitting in the choir loft and playing the CDs of hymns which will have been chosen in advance by the priest. It is quite a straightforward task which will be demonstrated to volunteers. The more people who come forward to help the less often volunteers will be called upon. Should you be interested in helping out in this way, please sign up at the back of the church or contact James Johnson by phone, text or WhatsApp after 3rd Feb on 07762-023100. 

Coffee Morning to Support Refugees
If you have watched the news and been horrified by the crisis in Europe – please come and support our Coffee Morning THIS SUNDAY 27th after the 9.30am Mass. Please join us in the Community Centre for tea & Coffee or support us buy raffle tickets which we will be selling at the school or at the Coffee Morning. This worthy cause buying raffle tickets. 
Our Building and Maintenance Fund This weekend after all Masses we will have our monthly retiring collection for the Parish Building and Maintenance Fund.
Thank you Frances, Marie, Cathy and Greg Noble wish to thank parishioners and friends who attended the funeral or sent Sympathy and Mass cards following the loss of their dear mother Teresa. 

Confirmation A reminder to all Confirmation Candidates, your Parental Consent Form and payment must be returned to the Parish Office by Sunday 3rd February. Thank you.

Eucharistic Ministers and Readers If you have requested a hard copy of your Rota, please collect from the correspondence rack in the porch. Thank you.

Wednesday Mass Please note the Wednesday Mass time will change from 12.15pm to 12noon with effect from Wednesday 6th February 2019.

Womens World Day of Prayer The 2019 Service will take place on Friday 1st March at 1.45pm. The venue is Chase Cross Baptist Church, Chase Cross Road RM5 3PL. The Service ends in good time for mothers to collect children from school. Light refreshments are served after the service. Please show your support for the women of Slovenia who have organised this World Event.

Brownies Attention Parents and all girls aged 7 to 10. Are you ready for the Brownie Challenge? This involves trying new things whilst learning about yourself, your community and the amazing world we live in. Girls go along to camps, holidays, day trips and sleepovers. They get together with their friends at regular meetings where they learn new hobbies, get creative, explore other cultures and have outdoor adventures. If you are ready, places are available to start this term. Please contact Helen Francis on 07789 886549. We meet every Sunday 3:30 p.m. - 5 p.m. Too good to be missed.
QUIZ NIGHT at Our Lady of La Salette Parish Club, Rainham, on Saturday 23 Feb 7.30pm for 8.00pm start. Bar available, tables of 8, £5 per ticket. All proceeds to MARY'S MEALS. Please come along with your friends. Contact Margie on 07799 714892. 

Service of Healing Prayer at St. Joseph's Church, Upminster Tuesday 5th February at 8pm. For details contact Richard & Frances Healy 01708 250717

Lourdes 2019 The Brentwood Lourdes pilgrimage under the leadership of Bishop Alan Williams takes place from 21st – 26th July 2019. Please see poster for information or visit www.tangney-tours.com/brentwood
The Brentwood Catholic Children’s Society is holding an Anniversary Charity Ball to celebrate the 35th Anniversary of its founding.  The Charity Ball is their largest and most glamourous event of the year and takes place at The Rayleigh Club, Hullbridge on Saturday 9th March. Tickets are on sale now, costing £55 per person. For details or to purchase tickets please contact Julie asap to avoid disappointment: 01268 784544 / 07912277413 / jabbott@bccs.org.uk
This Week’s Mass Intentions
Saturday 26th               
6.30pm   
The People of the Parish    

Sunday 27th            
9.30am
Kathy Dukes RIP (Rickard)  

11.30am   
November Dead list (Dolan) 
Monday 28th      
12noon
Holy Souls (Herbert)       

Tuesday 29th       
12noon
Service of the Word/Holy Communion 
Wednesday 30th        
12.15pm
Ints of Terry Raftery & Family (Heneghan)    

Thursday 31st      
8.30am 
Service of the Word/Holy Communion

Friday 1st       
12noon
Michael & Bridget Power (Foundation)    

Saturday 2nd               
6.30pm   
Holy Souls (Conti) 
Sunday 3rd             
9.30am
The People of the Parish      

11.30am   
In Thanksgiving (Rabbitte)  
Morning Prayer of the Church is celebrated after the morning services. 
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament normally takes place on Saturday morning’s during the 

Sacrament of Reconciliation which is normally held on Saturday between

11am - 12.00 noon & 5.30pm. – 6.15pm.

What’s On?
Mon 28th     
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Knit & Natter 
2.30pm-4.30pm
Community Centre
Tues 29th     
Priests Deanery Meeting
10.30am
Upminster


Parent & Toddler Group 
9.45am-11.45am
Parish Hall 

Beavers/Cubs/Scouts
5.00pm-9.30pm
Parish Hall

Finance Meeting
7.00pm
Priest’s House


St Vincent de Paul
7.00pm
Community Centre

Weds 30th   St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Golden Club 
1.00pm
Community Centre

Guides
7pm-8.30pm
Parish Hall 

Marriage Enquiries
3,4,5,6.30pm
Priest’s House

Thurs 31st   
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am – 12nooon
Parish Hall 

Hospital 

London
Fri 1st          
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall
Sun 3rd       
Legion of Mary 
after 11.30am Mass
Community Centre


Rainbows/Brownies
2pm- 5pm
Parish Hall


1st Confirmation Session
6.00pm
Community Centre
Parish Stewardship: Offertory Collection Weekend 20th Jan 

Envelopes: £338.70      Cash: £454.31     
Travelling Chalice
Please return the Chalice BEFORE   the next person is scheduled to collect it

                                      

                                                      26th /27th Jan                Sally Barlow                  6.30pm
                                                      2nd /3rd Feb                    Fernando Basco          9.30am

                                                      9th /10th Feb                  Audrey Alleeson          9.30am
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and pray for their Bishop, Graham Rose.

Third Sunday of the Year (C)

 27th January 2019
This Sunday we finally begin our reading of the Gospel of Luke, the gospel laid down to be read in Year C. There are two separate passages in today’s gospel reading. We begin with the opening four verses of Chapter 1, in which the evangelist sets down his method of working and his intention. Luke tells us that other evangelists have already written gospels. His sources are eye-witnesses of Jesus, and those who have preached the gospel. Luke assures Theophilus, to whom the gospel is addressed, and all who hear or read it, that the gospel is trustworthy.

Luke begins the story of Jesus’ ministry with his visit to the synagogue in Nazareth. Jesus reads from the book of Isaiah at the Sabbath service, and declares that the text he reads is being fulfilled. Luke wants us to recognize that Jesus is the long-awaited anointed one of God (the Messiah, the Christ). He brings ‘good news to the poor’, not those who have little in a worldly sense, but those who recognize their poverty in the sight of God, their need of God. Luke is already answering the question ‘Who is Jesus?’ 
